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What improvements are being made?

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements in your community, including watermain replacement, road 
rehabilitation and streetlighting upgrades. 

Watermain improvements include municipal water service connections up to the 
property line; refer to enclosed diagram. Road improvements include new top course 
asphalt, improved road drainage and new LED streetlighting to enhance visibility. 
These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-term 
sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Construction is scheduled to commence in early July, with anticipated completion by 
July 2023.

Construction Impacts

Roads will remain open to local traffic 
throughout construction. Temporary 
staged traffic diversions and 
pedestrian detours will be required 
to allow construction activities to 
proceed in a safe and efficient 
manner. Access to private driveways 
and entrances may be impacted at 
times during construction.

Construction locations: 
Honey Locus Court, Macamo Court, 
Marcus Court, Melissa Court, Pamela 
Court, Rebecca Court, Silver Fox 
Place, and Woodland Acres Crescent.
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Infrastructure Delivery Department 

City of Vaughan

T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8917

E: Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

Contractor:
Kenco Construction Ltd.

For Your Information

Property owners are reminded that underground systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated 
driveways, electrical conduits, or landscaping, etc., within City-owned boulevards or property 
limits, may be impacted by the proposed construction work. Removing privately-owned 
underground systems in advance of construction, at the owner's expense, is recommended. 
The City is not responsible for any damages that may occur during construction to privately-
owned items within City property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017).

In advance of any planned work on private property, property owners are asked to contact the 
City of Vaughan to facilitate coordination.

http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
mailto:john.thompson@vaughan.ca
http://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
mailto:infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca
https://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects
https://www.vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects



